
 

 

The Skaneateles Community Center is pleased to announce a new program that will provide local 

students with a discount on the cost of a youth membership at the Skaneateles Community Center. Through 

a new program offered with the Cayuga-Onondaga BOCES, students will have unprecedented access to a 

state-of-the-art recreation center that can improve their mental and physical wellness. The initial program 

offerings shall consist of Youth Memberships and Family Memberships at the SCC.  

 A Youth Membership shall provide students with access to the SCC’s gymnasium, fitness center, and 

a variety of group fitness classes. The SCC will provide a free equipment orientation for ages 12 and up and 

offer discounted member rates and priority registration for programs. For students in grades 6-12, the youth 

membership entitles students to hang out in a safe space with friends' afterschool to do homework, stay 

active in open gym, complete enrichment projects, engage in themed events, get involved in the community, 

learn leadership skills and more.  

 The Family Membership shall be available to one or two adults living in the same household and 

their dependent children enrolled in the Jordan-Elbridge Central School District. These dependent children 

will be entitled to the same benefits outlined above for Youth Memberships.  

As a result of this new program, all students enrolled in the Jordan-Elbridge Central School District 

will have access to a 78% discount on the cost of a youth membership at the SCC. There will also be discounts 

on family memberships based on # of children/dependents enrolled in the Jordan-Elbridge Central School 

District. It’s well established that exercise and physical activity are crucial to a child’s development and 

overall health.  

 Over time, the SCC intends to expand program offerings to include learn to swim programs, learn to 

skate programs and functional/body weight training. It is our hope to tailor these services to address the 

health and wellness needs of local students. We believe that these services help fulfill the mission of the SCC 

and significantly improve the lives of our community’s youth. If you have any questions or inquiries regarding 

these program offerings, please visit the front desk of the Skaneateles Community Center. We look forward 

to your children and family joining our community!  

In Health & Wellness, 

Brianna Harris 

Membership Director 

Skaneateles Community Center 

315-685-2266 


